
Get ready for Tamales!
Mathews 6th grade students will be making and 

selling tamales as a fundraiser for their end-of-the-year 
STEAM trip to Boston.  

Orders can be placed via school cash online from 
December 4th to the 13th and will be available for pick-up December 4th to the 13th and will be available for pick-up 

the week of December 16th. 

Chile Colorado 
Pork 

Black Bean with 
Chipotle Sweet Potato 

(vegan)

Jalapeño with 
Oaxacan Cheese 
(vegetarian)

Chicken with 
Tomatillo salsa

$16 per dozen
We will be sharing an order link closer to the order date.

Thank you for your support!


